
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

Meeting held November 10th’. 2012 at 10:35 

Present: W Clayton, K Clayton, R Gutteridge, F Vale, R Lloyd, B Cox, 

B Leese, T Kitchen, J Kitchen, P Jones, R Bristow, L Onions, M McCready,  

 L McCready, P Box. 

• Site Representatives:  

   Rent Collector - R Gutteridge 

Site Manager _ R Lloyd 

Action from previous minutes: 

•  Following on from the complaint made in September concerning weeds on an 

adjacent plot, the offending plotholders have not paid this year’s rent and will be 

notified that they have lost their plot.  

• All the rents have now been paid. 

• The seven point sheet for assessing plots (organised by Walsall Council) has not yet 

been distributed for discussion. Ron to ask about this at the Association meeting. 

A.O.B: 

• Ron has been notified of the theft of two, 4x4 plywood sheets. Plotholders should 

be aware that it may be someone from the site who is dishonest. 

• The pile of manure in the carpark belongs to a plotholder and will be removed 

shortly. 

• The water is now turned off and the toilets out of use for the winter. 

• The Rosa Rugosa plants are now ready for planting against the boundary fences. We 

have 250 plants to be planted at 6 per metre. 

• A request for help with the resurfacing of the driveways was made. The date for 

this will be displayed on the gate noticeboard. 

• The downpipe on the shop needs replacing and the rendering needs to be completed. 

 

 

Meeting closed at 11.15 

 

                                 Next meeting (provisional) will be 8th. December 2012 


